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Dear Families,  
As a school we were thrilled to receive feedback from a senior netball umpire who 

approached a parent to compliment the Norwood team on their politeness and 

good sportsmanship. The umpire said that she had really enjoyed umpiring the game 

and thanked the girls for the way in which they played the game. We also had a 

phone call from the Instructor in charge of the Water Safety Program at the Arc 

complimenting our new reception students for the way they listened and behaved at 

their first swimming sessions.  We enjoy hearing this feedback and congratulate the 

students for representing our school so well.  
 

Student Leadership  

Last Friday we held our leadership assembly where we introduced our new year 6/7 

student leaders and SRC students to the rest of the school. We have included photos  

of our student leaders inside the newsletter and congratulate the successful students 

in being selected to fill these roles. SRC photos will be in our next edition of the 

newsletter.  
 

Acquaintance Evening and AGM.  

We enjoyed having so many families attend acquaintance night, walking around the 

school and meeting staff. The new format allowed parents and students to engage 

with our teachers in an informal setting as well as meet other families and reacquaint 

themselves with familiar faces. At the AGM we also elected new members to 

Governing Council and determined the Chairperson, Secretary and Treasurer.  

Our Governing Council members are Chairperson ñRachel Sinclair, Secretary ñRos 

Usher, Treasurer Dan Pryor, members Marc Morrell, Aimee Patten, Susan Baker,  

Samantha Pitson, Mona Jamshaid, Aviv Shallev and Gemma Page.  

We would like to acknowledge and thank outgoing members Jane Haley, Alec 

Buttfield and Libby Paglia for their input and support during their tenure.  

Governing Council approved the following dates for Student Free Days and School 

Closure. Please mark these in your diaries.  
 

Student Free Days ñMonday 24th May, Friday 3rd September, Friday 29th October. 

These days staff will be involved in Training and Development. A school closure day 

will be held on Monday 6th September.  
 

Year 6/7 Transition to High School.  

Online registration forms for families will be released in week 1, term 2. Secondary 

schools will start providing information to prospective families interested in enrolling 

and attending their school next year. This can be through information sessions, in 

person, through virtual tours, webpages, open days or printed materials.  This 

information should be found on their websites but do not hesitate to contact us if you 

need further support.  
 

Cybersafety Sessions  

On Monday our students in years 1 -6 will participate in cyber safety lessons 

appropriate to their age group. An evening session will also be held for interested 

parents to attend in Mulberry Hall at 7pm. We believe that these sessions are highly 

informative and will help give you and your children tips on how to be and stay safe 

online.  
 

Upcoming Events  

Over the next few weeks we have more events including Rm 11 and 12 camp, 

Carnevale and Swimming Carnival for years 3 -7. Please check the calendar and keep 

up to date with events through the Skoolbag app and Seesaw.  
 

QR code  

Our school has now been issued with our QR code and we ask that parents check in 

when entering the library or any buildings. Thank you for your support in doing this.  
 

Kind regards,  

Melissa 

 

¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǳǎΥ 
¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜΥ  уосн пссс 
9ƳŀƛƭΥŘƭΦлмомΦƛƴŦƻϪǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦǎŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 
²ŜōΥ  ǿǿǿΦƴƻǊǿƻƻŘǇǎΦǎŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 

5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 
/ƘƛƭŘ 5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ ¢κ! {ƻǳǘƘ 
!ǳǎǘǊŀƭƛŀƴ DƻǾŜǊƴƳŜƴǘ {ŎƘƻƻƭǎ 
 

tǊƻǳŘ {ǇƻƴǎƻǊ ƻŦ  
aǳƭōŜǊǊȅ Iŀƭƭ 

 
 
 
 

  aƻƴŘŀȅ уǘƘ 

  !59[!L59 /¦t 5!¸ 
  t¦.[L/ Ih[L5!¸ 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

School Captains  
Back Row L -R: Mavis T, Ryan T, Taylah M, Emily L 

Front Row L-R: Tilda K, Maren G, Heather T, Aakaash A  

House Captains  
Barossa: Siena S, Lily A, Max A & Will D              Millbrook : Summer B, Claire J, Lara C & Stacy F  

Para: Hugo M, Eva L, Jayden H & Maddy D     Warren : Alice R, Sahan R, Milla O & Maggie M  



 

 

Viva Carnevale!  
 

On Tuesday 2 nd  March, Norwood Primary School will be holding a Carnevale (Carnival) 

fun day  as part of our Italian cultural program.  Students have been busy creating their 

amazing ômaschereõ and are very excited about the day. 
 

Carnevale is a popular festival in Italy and is all about having fun, playing pranks and 

jokes, dressing up in costumes and wearing masks.  
 

Please refer to the poster  for our Carnevale program.  Parents are able to attend the 

parade at 10:15am, as it is outside.  We do kindly  remind visitors to socially distance.  
 

In addition to this, on Monday 15 th March, an Italian comedy show ,  

ôRistorante Mangiabananeõ will perform for R -7.  
 

The total cost for the performance and a gelati cone is $5.   
A form will be sent home next week regarding payment.  

Looking forward to a fun day!  
Selina Vakitsidis and Stefanie Angelini  

Italian teachers  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

********************************************************************************  

Applications for registration will be handed out to students  

(Years 2 ð7) at the next school assembly on Friday 26th February.  

********************************************************************************  



 

 

School Fees  -  Reminder  
A reminder that school fees are now due. Payments can be made at the front office between 

8:30 and 10am daily or alternatively online via EFT:  
           Norwood Primary School  

           Bank SA 

           BSB  105 010 

           Acc    0704 351 40  
 

**************************************************************************************************************  

Please note when making online payments that your childõs preferred name (not  the parent 

name) is entered as the payment reference for ease of processing. Thank you.  

**************************************************************************************************************  

Early Collections  
Just a reminder that if you are collecting your child during the day for a medical 

appointment etc, please advise their teacher via a diary note or See Saw so your child 

can be ready to be collected from the front office where they will need to be signed 

out.  
 

Can we please also ask that when collecting children, break times are avoided.  

Our lesson/break times are:  

 

 
 

8:55 ð 9:05 Class organisation time  

9:05 ð 9:55 Lesson 1 

9:55 ð 10:45 Lesson 2 

10:45 ð 11:35 Lesson 3 

11:35 ð 11:45 EATING TIME 

11:45 ð 12:15 1st BREAK 

12:15 ð 1:05 Lesson 4 

1:05 ð 1:55 Lesson 5 

1:55 ð 2:25 2nd BREAK 

2:25 ð 3:15 Lesson 6 

3:15 Dismissal 

PUPIL FREE & SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS  
 

Term 2 

Monday 24 th May, Week 5  
 

Term 3 

   Friday 3 rd September, Week 7  

      Monday 6 th September, Week 8 (School Closure)  
 

Term 4 

       Friday 29 th October, Week 3  
  



 

 


